
                                               Collies at home

We’d love to see your adopted collie 
or sheltie in the newsletter!

Send photos via email to leemore@mac.com, 
or by mail to 

Lee More
52 Estrada Calabasa East

Santa Fe, NM 87506

Xena, now Nina, ’18, was ema-
ciated when we rescued her. She also 
had a cough, which vets assumed 
was kennel cough.Then she was 
adopted by a great couple in Albu-
querque, above. But when the cough 
didn’t improve, we took her to VCA, 
where she was diagnosed with and 
treated for lungworms.  We’d never 
heard of them. Turns out they’re as 
disgusting as they sound.

Roger, a retired teacher in Alamogordo, adopted 
sheltie Toby, ’17. [Personal note: Roger began 
teaching SWCR President Kathy Wallis how to 
play the violin when she was just 10 years old.].

Tony, in Nevada, lost his best friend, collie 
Hunter, SWCR Class of ’14, to cancer earlier 
this year. Grief-stricken, he asked to be consid-
ered for another collie. We soon rescued Tinsel, 
’18, above, and her littermate, Amber. Tony met 
Tinsel first, and she made sure to stand next 
to him when he met Amber. The unspoken but 
obvious message: “He’s mine!” And he was.

Blue-eyed blue merle sheltie Buddy, ’16, lives 
with his mom, Arlene, in Tucson. 

Happy boy Logan, ’16, was horribly infested 
with ticks and spent nine months at the Las Cruces 
shelter. Now he lives with adopters Pete and Debo-
rah, two horses and a cat in Litchfield Park, AZ. 

Elderly 
Jesse,’07 
and his good 
buddy Jack 
the cat live 
in rural 
Mayhill, 
NM.

Brody ’16 and 
best friend Joy live 
in California. They 
met on a transport, 
and were so sweet 
together that 
Brody’s adopter, 
Margaret, decided 
to adopt Joy too.

Collie fashionista 
Chloe, ’16, from 
the Albuquerque 
area, is all dressed 
up for Easter. Love 
the pink bonnet!


